
 

Important Announcement 

In the past, we have given permission for trailers to be left on parts of our 
property. This year we can no longer allow this. If your trailer or boat is left 
unattended on any area of our property, it will be moved on or after       
June 15, 2009. Please make arrangements to store your trailer and/or boat 
on your own property or contact a local marina about summer storage. The 
multiple trailers make it extremely difficult to mow and have become an 
eyesore. Thank you for your cooperation in advance.  

 

 

 

 


